
A P R I L  V O L .  1

D I V I S I O N  1 2

JUNE 30 - JULY 7

ICON (SAN FRANCISCO,

CA) (CANCELED)

OCTOBER 1, 2020

ANNUAL DUES BECOME

PAYABLE

DECEMBER 1, 2020

ANNUAL DUES BECOME

DELINQUENT

C A L E N D A R  O F
E V E N T S :  

Hello everyone, my name is Dalton Adams. I am 15

years old and a Freshman at Bardstown High School. I

am honored to serve as the Division 12

Lieutenant Governor! As Lieutenant Governor, I

maintain regular communication with Key Clubs and

Kiwanis Clubs within the division. I am confident that we

can make this the best year that Division 12 had! 

GET
TO
KNOW
ME!

FEBRUARY 1, 2021

UNPAID CLUBS BECOME

SUSPENDED

MARCH 19-21, 2021

DCON (GATLINBURG, TN)

 
Contact Me: 

dalton@ktkey.org

@ktkeydiv12

Dalton's Docs



I am extremely sad to announce that the 2020

Key Club International Convention KT tour set for

June 30th-July 7th, 2020 in San Francisco,

California has been cancelled due to the

COVID-19 virus. The District Administrator will be

contacting anyone who has already registered for

the KT tour about refunds. Although we are sad

and disappointed, we are looking forward to the

next year in front of us!

 

I am need of updated club officer

contact information! If your club didn’t hold officer

elections this year please reach out to me.  It is

important I maintain contact with your club so I

can provide your club and members with division,

district, and international information and

updates.

2020
INTERNATIONAL
CONVENTION

CLUB CONTACTS



DCON
CONTEST
WINNER
 

Unfortunately, due to COVID-19, the

2020 KT District Key Club District

Convention was canceled. A large

part of District Convention are the

contest entries. The district was able

award a portion of the awards.

Emma Keeling, the Immediate Past

President of DuPont Manual HS Key

Club, was awarded the Kentucky-

Tennessee Kiwanis District

Foundation Scholarship.

Congratulations Emma! I am

extremely proud of her hard work

and accomplishments, and I wish her

the best of luck in her future

endeavors!

 Spring Board
The Kentucky-Tennessee District

Board held its Spring Board meeting

via Zoom this past week! This was the

first time the district board has ever

held an official board meeting virtually.

Business conducted on the meeting

includes the approval of the District

Historian and Bulletin Editor,

Lieutenant Governor training, goal

setting, and much more. The board

also had the opportunity to bond over a

virtual lunch! 


